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Carter Ledyard Announces Move to 28 Liberty Street in the Financial District
July 18, 2022

After 168 years on Wall Street, Carter Ledyard has moved to 28 Liberty Street in the hub of New York City’s Financial District. Our new, modern 
office space, just around the corner from our previous address, will facilitate our commitment to delivering first class legal services to our clients.


